
  
 
 

 
 

 

Coming up next week…3/07/2023 
  

School trip- Children to wear school uniform with comfortable shoes such as 

trainers or equivalent (but not laces / sandals). Please can children bring in their 

water bottle (filled with water) in a named rucksack and if your child is bringing 

their own packed lunch please can this also be in their named rucksack.  

Learning in school: 

Topic: Let’s explore our planet 

This half term we will learning about our planet. We will be looking at 

our local environment, and then comparing, and contrasting our local 

environment with other countries.    

 

Following on from our farm trip, we will be writing a recount of our trip 

and facts we have learnt about farm animals here. Towards the end of thr 

week, we will be learning about Australia and the animals that live there. 

Like when we learnt about Antarctica, we will be comparing Australia to 

where we live.   
Phonics: 

This week in Phonics, we will be revising reading and writing words ending in –er and –

est. We will then be reviewing words and tricky words learnt this half term.  

Maths: 

This week, we will be learning about ‘whole’ and ‘parts’ and will be working on learning 

our number bonds of 10 off by heart.  

Additional notes and reminders 
Homework- We are continuing with writing this half term.  

Your child will be coming home with a new workbook. Just a reminder that the 

workbook is for the whole half term and the dates are shown on each page. This 

should be completed on a weekly basis and not all at once.  

 

 



 
Get your child to first orally tell you a sentence about the picture and then get them 

to write it down. Remind your child to use their capital letters, finger spaces and full 

stops and please encourage them to sound out phonetically plausible words rather than 

giving them the spelling.  

 

Please can we have any junk modelling for our art areas e.g. small boxes, 

egg boxes, yoghurt pots and rolls. Many thanks 
 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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